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The Honorable Ron Ryckman, Speaker of the House 

House Committee of the Whole 

Statehouse, Room 370-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Ryckman: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2419 by House Committee on Appropriations 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2419 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2419 would reconcile amendments to statutes that were amended more than once 

during the 2019 Legislative Session.  The Office of the Revisor of Statutes submits a bill of this 

type annually.  

 

 Enactment of the bill would not have a fiscal effect.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Lynn Robinson, Department of Revenue 

 Linda Kelly, Corrections 

 Scott Schultz, Sentencing Commission 

 Janie Harris, Judiciary  


